
 

Josie and Heather accept the 

Outstanding Junior Board Award for 

2018-19 in Lexington 

The Outstanding Junior Conservation Board Award was presented to

Anderson County at the recent KACD state convention at Lexington’s Griffin 

Gate Marriott! Last year they collected discarded Christmas trees then 

submerging them in Beaver Lake as fish attractors; bagging and distributing 

tree seedlings; ringing the bell for the Salvation Army, and more!  

Congratulations to them! The group is recruiting new members! We 

welcome students in grades 8-12 to join us and see how much fun making a 

difference can be!  

The group meets at 3:30 on the first Wednesday of each month; call 502-

604-6101 for information about the next meeting!

Come and 

join the 

2019-20 

Junior Board: 

Josie, Emily, 

Erica, Rachael, 

Christian and 

(not pictured), 

Annaliese and 

Hayleigh. 


